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TOWN OF WESTPORT 

PARK COMMITTEE MEETING 
Kennedy Administration Building 

Community Meeting Room 

5387 Mary Lake Road 

Waunakee, WI 53597 

 

MINUTES B September 2, 2015 at 5:30p.m. 

 

Members present:  Mick Holm, Terry Enge, Dave O=Malley and Mark Trotter 

Members absent:   Fran Bridge and Sheldon Schall 

Public attendance: Julie Trotter and Brad Robinson 

 

The committee met at the town center at 5:30pm.  After brief hello's the committee members 

along with Julie Trotter drove to the DNR gates along Woodland Drive.  There the committee 

members hiked the DNR property where the Town of Westport has constructed trails.  They 

then headed south along the trail to Governor Nelson then along Hwy M and returned back to 

the DNR trails.  The Gov. Nelson trail has been maintained but may need some work as 

growth on both sides has narrowed it some. 

 

Continuing on the DNR trail into oak woods to the west the trail is well maintained.  It appears 

the DNR has done some cutting of trees to expand the trail through the woods.  The members 

noted one hunter in the area and had erected grouse decoys in the prairie. 

 

The members discussed an October hike to the Montadon area trails where eradication of 

invasives has been started along the remnant prairie. 

 

Hike ended at 6:45pm 

 

Meeting minutes provided by Terry Enge 

 
 


